Michael L. Corbat, Chief Executive Officer Citigroup Inc. 388 Greenwich Street New York, NY 10013 U.S.A.

Dear Mr. Corbat:

I am concerned that Citigroup is providing funding for the construction of the Dakota Access Pipeline (DAPL). Native Americans and others in North Dakota oppose the 1,100 mile long DAPL due to possible local drinking water contamination, and damage to their sacred lands.

In addition, DAPL has dire consequences for the climate. The building of a new pipeline that will deliver massive amounts of low-cost oil to market will severely undermine the emission goals which the U.S. agreed to in the Paris climate agreement in 2015.

In solidarity with the Native Americans and with peoples everywhere concerned with climate stability, I ask that Citigroup immediately discontinue its financing of the DAPL project.

Thank you.

Sincerely,